

CLUB SERVICE COMMITTEE

Monday 3 September 2018 6pm at Tresillian House

Minutes

1. Attendance

Present: Alison Blythe, Steve Jeal, David Ward, Graham Bett.

Apologies: Geoff Goodwin, Bob McCord, Kriss Payne, Ben Abbott, Gavin Howling.

2. Minutes of 30 July 2018

Agreed

3. District Minor Sports.

A skittles match away to RC Wreake Valley at the Wheatsheaf at Thurcaston on the evening of Monday 24 September. Time to be confirmed. There will be sausage & faggots with a vegetarian option. The price is £11 per head for food.

Action:

Graham to arrange Board for Monday & check potential numbers with RC Wreake.

Alison to ask Kriss who has already volunteered.

Kriss to lead the team to glorious victory on Monday 24th.

4. Concert.

Alison is aiming for a concert in the Summer Term.

Action: Alison to report to Club Council.

5. Foundation Dinner.

Alison reported that there is no longer a clash with Area 8 Forum on 2 May 2019.

Action: Alison to confirm the booking with Kriss and / or BMC.

6. Charter Night.

Kriss has provisionally booked the caterer for 18 March 2019 subject to confirmation of a booking of the Church.

Action:

Alison will consider a speaker.

Ian will untangle the booking of the church.

The Barmen will repeat last year's success.

7. Santa Fun Run – 9 December 2018

The SFR Group is: Geoff Goodwin, Ron, Kriss, Alison, John Dehnel, Julia. It will meet on 20 September.

Actions:

Alison to ask Pam Posnett with help to ensure permission to use the Country Park.

Alison to approach additional members for the planning group.

Alison to ask Michael Cooke for help with contacting potential participants.

Julia to facilitate a story in MT aimed at recruiting participants.

All Club Members to distribute leaflets to encourage participants.

8. Duck Race.

A possible date might be 27 May 2019.

Action:

Ian & Adrienne to advise on possible members of a Planning Group.
Club Council to confirm the date.

9. Scarecrow event:

The Satellite Group is planning this event for June or July 2019. Lunch Club should offer support if required.

10. Quiz Night:

Action:

Kriss to identify possible dates, in consultation with Richard Angrave.

11. Trees

The Woodland Trust has emailed to say they cannot guarantee delivery by 16 November. They now advise not to holding a planting event before 23 November.

Action:

Graham to re-arrange the planting event for 10:30am Saturday 24 November by seeking the other Clubs' and the Town Estate's agreement.

Graham to work with Other Clubs & Town Estate on the detailed planning.

12. Fifth Monday: visit to LOROS on 29 October.

The difficulties getting a visit arranged continue.

Action:

Steve to ask Robin Graham Brown, Chair of LOROS, for help in making arrangements.

13. Other Fund Raising

A fundraising pub crawl? An art show?

14. Speakers

Robin Graham Brown Chair of LOROS: dermatologist.

Derek Simmonds.

15. Date of next meeting:

1 October 12:00 noon at SKH.